## THE CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL DISTRICT OF AIKEN COUNTY AIKEN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION REGULAR MEETING August 8, 2017

The Aiken County Board of Education met for the Regular Meeting on Tuesday, August 8, 2017, at the District Office, 1000 Brookhaven Drive, Aiken, at 7:00 p.m. Print and broadcast news media were notified of the time, date, and place of this meeting.

## **BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:**

Mr. Levi Green, Chairman

Mr. Tad Barber, Vice-Chairman

Mr. Cecil Atchley

Mr. John Wesley Hightower

## **BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:**

Mrs. Rosemary English

Mr. Keith Liner

Mr. Jeremy Mace

Mr. Ahmed Samaha

## STAFF MEMBERS PRESENT:

Dr. Sean Alford, Superintendent

Dr. Shawn Foster, Chief Officer of Operations and Student Services

Mr. Tray Traxler, Chief Financial Officer

Mr. William Burkhalter, General Counsel

Mr. King Laurence, Chief Officer of Administration

Dr. DeeDee Washington, Chief Officer of Instruction

Mrs. Laurie Reese, Executive Director

of Elementary School

Mrs. Janice Kitchings, Executive Director

of Elementary School

Mrs. Joy Shealy, Executive Director

of Middle School

Mr. Alvin Pressley, Executive Director

of High School

Mrs. Vicky Durden, Administrative Assistant

to Board of Education

THE CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL DISTRICT OF AIKEN COUNTY

OFFICIAL MINUTES - AUGUST 8, 2017

Page 2 of 2

Chairman Green announced that due to the Board not having a quorum present, the

Regular Meeting for August 8, 2017 would not be held.

Superintendent Alford requested permission to continue with a presentation regarding

Summer Learning Programs.

Dr. Washington spoke briefly regarding Summer Learning Programs. A power

presentation was presented outlining all Summer programs and student's success

during the Summer.

Chairman Green thanked everyone for their presentation and the success of Summer

programs for our students.

The meeting adjourned at 8:04 p.m.

Submitted by: Vicky Durden

APPROVED: